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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Monday 28th February 2022, we are rocketing into Term 4 with a visit from 

StarLincs Planetarium. Each class will visit the inflatable planetarium and 

receive a presentation to immerse us in our new learning about Neil Armstrong 

and the journey he took, ending with a tour of the beautiful night sky.   

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.75 per child towards the cost 

of the event. Please be aware that this visit will not go ahead without sufficient 

support. Payment should be made by ParentMail +Pay by Sunday 27th February.   

 

Please do accept our apologies for the short notice, but due to COVID-19 we 

were unsure whether the event would go ahead.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs D Gould 

 

Assistant Head & Year 1 Leader  


